
From: Wilks, Avery <awilks@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/4/2015 3:04:47 PM
Subject: Question for a story in The State

Hey Chaney,

I'm Avery Wilks, a reporter at The State newspaper. I'm writing a story for tomorrow's paper on 
farmers' flood recovery efforts, and some are hoping for federal grant money to get them through this 
year.

I was told that Gov. Haley would need to request federal funds for South Carolina's farmers before it 
can be appropriated in the upcoming federal budget.

Can you confirm that is the case?

And also, does the governor plan to do so? If so, how much does Gov. Haley plan to request?

If it would be easier to call to reply, the best number to reach me is my cell: 803-374-3115.

Thanks, Chaney.
-Avery


-- 

Avery Wilks
Reporter, The State
803-374-3115
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